
The start of 2020 has certainly been
an unusual time for us all. Yet, what
has become apparent through the
various crises we have encountered
is how highly-competent and
compassionate our Port Elliot
Primary staff are. They are deeply
committed to ensuring all students
feel safe and supported at all times.
 
At the start of the year, teachers
spoke with students about the
bushfires and the profound effect it
had on parts of Australia. We
reassured the children that school
was a safe place and adjusted the
lessons to support this. Fundraisers
were organised and children were
provided an opportunity to be part
of the planning.
 
Over the last four weeks, our way of
life has again been challenged with

the COVID-19 crisis. The health of
students and staff is always at the
forefront of all discussions. 
 
Again, staff have stepped up and
remained calm, talking with students
of various levels about the outbreak
and what it means for them. In the
older years, this has been expanded
to scientific detail about viruses and
how they spread and in the younger
years with practicing washing hands
and hygiene. 
 
Staff have maintained routines and
school has stayed open ensuring
learning opportunities have been
provided.
 
To all of our Port Elliot Primary School
community, stay safe and healthy. I
look forward to seeing you all in
Term 2….whenever that may be.
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At some point in the near future,
schools will move to a distance
education model or online. To
support this, teachers will
communicate via email and
the SeeSaw app so it is important
your family details are up to date. 
 
Please email your teacher or to
dl.0356.info@schools.sa.edu.au . 
Over the next three weeks please
stay home with your children,
take the opportunity to cook
together, do crafts, build
cubbies and play some
board games. These activities
help so much with your child's
development and education. See
this as a memorable opportunity
for you all to reflect on in the
years to come. 
 
Click the link below for some
useful tips about homeschooling:
https://ab.co/33V0n5C  

ONLINE LEARNING

https://ab.co/33V0n5C


PE & SAPSASA

Brazilian Jiu Jitsu Competition
Congratulations to Mackenzie on competing in the
Australian Grappling Championships Adelaide
Open Brazilian Jiu Jitsu Competition. She competed
showing great empathy, respect, dedication &
sportsmanship and achieved a silver medal. Well
done, Mackenzie.
 

Congratulations to Alice who recently participated in
the State Individual Championship for Little Athletics at
Santos Stadium. To qualify she had to meet
qualification standards on 2 occasions during the
competition season. Alice qualified and participated in
70m, 100m and shot put. Alice represented the South
Coast Little Athletics club who hold their competition on
Friday nights at Victor Harbor Primary School during the
summer months.

The New Normal
Due to the new social distancing measures that
we all must adhere to in order to help stop the
spread of the corona virus, all sporting activities,
excursions and assemblies have been cancelled
until further notice. 
For COVID-19 SA Department of Health updates
click here: https://bit.ly/2UwHyCu

Well done!
 

Super effort!! 

We All Need To Do Our Bit 
To Stop The Spread
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